
Do you often get papers and assignments that are way off the mark? Is it sometimes tough to 
grade things consistently? Do you have to repeat yourself over and over to students who just want 
to know “what you want from them”? Are you having reliability issues? Instead of seeing a medical 
doctor or a psychologist, perhaps you might try using a handy-dandy thing called a rubric. They 
can alleviate some of the aforementioned issues, improve student work and learning, improve 
teaching, reduce grading time, and make you a little happier.
This workshop will explain the basics of how, when and why to use rubrics for assessment of 
student work.

Facilitators: Scott Peters, Assistant Professor in Educational Foundations, and Mark Schroeder, 
Assistant Professor in Educational Foundations.

IS GRADING GETTING DEGRADING?

Rubric 
YOUR WAY TO MENTAL HEALTH

Thursday, November 8TH   •   UC 259A   •   12:30 – 1:30 p.m. 

RSVP DEADLINE: Nov. 1, 2012
To reserve a place, please contact:
LEARN Center 262.472.5242 or learn@uww.edu.  
Register online at:  http://signup.uww.edu using 
your Net-ID.  
The workshop is listed under “LEARN Center.”

FREE LUNCH INCLUDED


